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This will impact virtually every Oregonian, with the biggest blow being felt by
businesses with fleets of vehicles. At a time when Oregon ranks in the bottom 10 of
"Business Friendly" states, the idea of making it even more unattractive for
businesses to come here or stay here is short sighted and sends the wrong message
to small and medium sized businesses who are the engine that drives our economy.



